
We do not support this bill. 
The Deschutes is a Wild and Scenic River.  It has lots of riverside trails now and only 
needs a bit more connecting trails and a bridge to allow easy access from Sunriver all 
the way to Bend.  There has always been a plan to complete the river trail system and 
a bridge is the best way.  In addition, the river has always been looked after to 
maintain it's wild and scenic character.  Prohibiting a bridge is overkill and does not 
serve the will of the great majority of river trail users. 
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